
Subject: Criminal Justice Division Letter

To Whom It May Concern

On behalf of the Pendleton Round-Up Board of Directors, I would like to take this opportunity to
thank the Oregon Department of Justice, Criminal Justice Division for their intelligence support
during the 2016 Pendleton Round-up.

The intelligence support has been instrumental is ensuring the Pendleton Round-Up BOD and
Security personnel were aware of possible terrorist and criminal threats provided in the detailed
and up-to-date threat assessment provided by the TITAN Fusion Center, the continued over-
watch during the time of the round-up and the offer for additional intelligence support as needed.

It is law enforcement organizations such as the Oregon Department of Justice, Criminal Justice
Division that makes Oregon's very well known and public events, like the Pendleton Round-Up,
a safe and secure rodeo. Additionally with over 100,000 individuals in attendance during the run
of the Round-up, the current domestic and international threats , it is imperative that the
intelligence support provided by the Criminal Justice Division continue and be as detailed as
possible.

Sincerely,

Tim Bennett
Security Director, Pendleton Round-Up

Officer Tim Bennett #245
Public Information Officer
Background Investigator
Community Programs
Walla Walla Police Department
54 E. Moore St.
Walla Walla, WA 99362
(509)524-4381
Cell (509)520-9114
FAX (509)525-5057
tbennett@wallawallawa.gov
Walla Walla Police Department is now on Facebook!


